
From March 3 to 6, 2023, Data for Progress conducted a survey of 1,227 U.S. likely voters nationally using web panel

respondents. The sample was weighted to be representative of likely voters by age, gender, education, race, geography,

and recalled presidential vote. The survey was conducted in English. The margin of error associated with the sample size

is ±3 percentage points. Results for subgroups of the sample are subject to increased margins of error. For more

information please visit dataforprogress.org/our-methodology.

NB: subgroups with a n-size less than 50 (<50) are not shown on these cross-tabs. We choose not to display N<50

subgroups because the sample is too small to have statistical significance. We did, however, take samples of these

subgroups for representational and weighting purposes to accurately reflect the electorate makeup. Some values may

not add up to 100 due to rounding.

N=1,227 unless otherwise specified.

[1]  Some lawmakers in Congress are proposing to end paying workers with disabilities wages that are below the federal

minimum wage. Currently, federal law allows employers to pay workers with a disability a subminimum wage of an

average of $3.34 an hour. 

Do you support or oppose ending subminimum wages for workers with disabilities?

Response Topline Very liberal Somewhat liberal Moderate Somewhat conservative Very conservative

Strongly support 34 55 48 31 22 31

Somewhat support 24 10 22 27 28 22

Somewhat oppose 15 10 12 13 21 15

Strongly oppose 18 18 14 19 19 20

Don't know 9 6 4 10 10 12

SUPPORT (TOTAL) 58 65 70 58 50 53

OPPOSE (TOTAL) 33 28 26 32 40 35

SUPPORT (NET) +25 +37 +44 +26 +10 +18

Weighted N 1,227 137 205 399 298 188
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[2]  Some lawmakers in Congress are proposing to end paying workers with disabilities wages that are below the federal

minimum wage. Currently, federal law allows employers to pay workers with a disability a subminimum wage of an

average of $3.34 an hour.

When thinking about this, which of the following comes closest to your view, even if neither is exactly correct?

Response Topline
Very

liberal
Somewhat

liberal
Moderate

Somewhat
conservative

Very
conservative

We should end subminimum wages. This practice
underestimates and discriminates against workers with
disabilities who deserve to be paid a fair wage and treated like
every worker in America.

68 76 76 67 64 60

We should continue subminimum wages. It allows employers to
expand and support workers with disabilities, and ending the
practice would cause many people who take pride in having a
paid job to become unemployed.

22 16 21 20 26 25

Don't know 10 9 3 12 10 14

Weighted N 1,227 137 205 399 298 188
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